
 

Dear Parents, 

In an effort to ensure all our 6th grade students are able to a�end Science Camp if they wish, 
we are beginning a le�er wri�ng campaign.  A�ached it the fundraising le�er for distribu�on 
to community members and businesses.  In order to avoid overwhelming businesses with 
mul�ple le�ers, please email me the name of the business and the contact person when you 
drop off a le�er to a possible donor.  I will add this to our spreadsheet of contacts which you 
can review as the process con�nues.  This becomes especially important when a par�cular 
business has denied our request for support. 

Thank you so much for your help in fundraising! 

 

Mr. Hummel, Mr. McKilligan, Mrs. Ramirez, Mrs. Triffo 

mhummel@lodiusd.net  or  mhummel@lodiusd.org 
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Dear Members of the Lodi Community: 
 
We have exciting news!  A classic experience that many of the adults in Lodi recall very fondly from their 
school days is back!  Lakewood School is sending our 6th graders to Science Camp!  
 
Science Camp is widely known to be one of the most memorable and exciting experiences we offer to 
our students, but it comes at a cost.  This year our school must fundraise $285 per child to pay for this 
once-in-a-lifetime trip.  While some of our families are able to make this commitment on their own, we 
need the support of the community to send all seventy of our 6th graders this year.  We are in desperate 
need of cash donations, or the donation of items that can be auctioned at one of our events this year. 
May we count on your support?  
 
Please complete the bottom portion and return it with your tax deductible donation today.. 
 
Thank you for helping Lakewood School provide our children with this amazing educational experience! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Hummel - 6th Grade Teacher, Lakewood  
(209) 331-7348  
E-mail:  mhummel@lodiusd.net  or  mhummel@lodiusd.org  
Tax ID #94-1054700 
 

PLEASE MAIL THIS PORTION TO THE ADDRESS BELOW 

Business Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: ____________________________________________________ 

Yes, I will be glad to support Lakewood School Science Camp. Enclosed is my cash donation or gift 
valued at: (circle one) 

$50 $100 $150 $200 $250 Other: ____________ 

If you prefer to donate merchandise, please call to arrange a pick up.  Final receipts will also be sent . 
 
Return to:  
Lakewood School 1100 N. Ham Lane   
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